
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS 
CANCELLED 

West Hollywood Park – Pool Replaster Project 
647 N. San Vicente Boulevard 

 
CIP NO. 55-13/14-05 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION FOR SOLICITATION OF SEALED BIDS 
 

The City of West Hollywood (referred to herein as "Agency") hereby cancels the 
invitation for sealed bids for the above-stated project. For more information please call 
323-848-6895. 

 
 

   
 


